
  

NOTICE OF TRAFFIC SWITCH 
 

As part of the WISDOT Project 6999-09-72 on Stewart Ave from 72nd Ave to 48th Ave, s tarting 
as  early as  October 17, 2024, west bound traffic on Stewart Ave from 56th to 72nd will be 
closed.  Only the eastbound lane will be open to one-way traffic from 72nd to 56th Avenue.  
This  closure is  expected to las t for 15 days.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


